
From: Grewal Deep-HBFK76 <Deep.Grewal@motorolasolutions.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/17/2012 1:04:52 PM
Subject: Thank You - Following Up

Christian,
 
Hi, how are you?, hope all is well.  First and foremost, I just wanted to thank you for taking the time to meet with us 
in the LTE session last week, your attendance is greatly appreciated.  I just wanted to send you my contact info via 
email, and please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or comments at anytime via email or phone.  Thank 
you so much for your time and attention.
 
I look forward to working with you.  Will keep you posted of any new updates or developments
 
Regards,
Deep Grewal | Sr. Account Director, Sales Strategy & Business Development, Public Safety LTE | 

| 301.357.0291 | Deep.Grewal@MotorolaSolutions.com
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